
 
 

Greetings All! 

I hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits as we embark on an 
exciting new school year. My name is Bianca Pleasant, and I am thrilled to introduce 
myself as your 6th & 7th Grade Student Advocate at Colin Powell Academy. 

With the start of a new academic year, we embrace fresh opportunities for learning, 
growth, and community building. As an Upper School Student Advocate, my primary goal 
is to support our students in navigating this pivotal year, ensuring they have a rewarding, 
safe and successful experience both academically and socially. 

To all new and returning students:  I look forward to collaborating on setting a conducive 
atmosphere to ensure your development. Whether you are facing challenges, celebrating 
achievements, or just want someone to talk to, my door is always open. I encourage you 
to reach out to me with any concerns or ideas you might have to make our school an 
even better place for everyone.  

To our families: Collaborative efforts are not just for those of us in the building. To ensure 
success in our community, we will need your support. Together, we can create a 
supportive and enriching environment for the students. They need to know that the 
support structure in the school is just as secure and on pace with the excellent standards 
you’ve set for them. Collaboration and communication are key to fostering a positive 
learning environment. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

I am excited to work alongside such a dedicated and talented team. I am eager to meet 
each of you and work together to make this the most memorable year thus far. ​
 

Very Respectfully, 

Bianca Pleasant​
Upper School Student Advocate​

bianca.pleasant@pgcps.org  
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